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BOROUGH OF TUCKERTON 

PRIDE & CELEBRATION COMMITTEE 

MINUTES:  Wednesday – September 22, 2021 
 

The meeting was called to order by Chairwoman Joanne McAndrew at 7:05 PM.  The Pledge of 

Allegiance was led by Chairwoman Joanne McAndrew.  The Open Public Meeting Act statement was 

read by the Secretary.   

 

ATTENDANCE: 

       
Brian 

Martin 

Doris 

Mathisen 

Joanne 

McAndrew 

Ryan 

McAndrew 

Christine 

Peterson 

Suzanne 

Taylor 

Present 
 

X X 
 

X  

Absent X 
  

X  X 
 

 

Also In Attendance: 

Mayor Sue Marshall 

 

Recording of Hours:  Since 07/28/2021 
      

Brian 

Martin 

Doris 

Mathisen 

Joanne 

McAndrew 

Ryan 

McAndrew 

Christine 

Peterson 

Suzanne 

Taylor 

 

Absent  

 

       20 
     

50 

 

Absent 

 

15 

 

25 
 

Approval of July 28, 2021 meeting minutes.  

 

Ms. Mathisen made a motion to approve the July 28, 2021 minutes; the motion was second by 

Ms. Taylor.  All in favor, none opposed. 
  

Old Business: 

Chairwoman McAndrew stated no old business. 

                      

New Business: 

Mrs. McAndrew stated the picnic date is Friday, October 8, 2021 at 2:00 PM at the ballfield.  A 

discussion occurred with regard to the food and water/soda.    Mrs. McAndrew stated next is 

Halloween.  Tuckerton Halloween will be held from 4:00 PM to 6:30 PM at the Tuckerton Seaport on 

Friday, October 29, 2021.  Everything is outside.  The Seaport has seven buildings there and instead of 

like Trunk or Treat being car to car it would be building to building.  It is basically for a photo shoot.   

So we would need seven volunteers, one for each building.  The children would come to each building 

for a photo shoot however each is decorated and then we give them candy.  The committee agreed that 

this was a great idea.  “Tuckerton Ye Olde Christmas” with vendors will be the first Sunday in 

December; December 5, 2021 from 1:00 PM until 7:00 PM.   Mrs. McAndrew mentioned that the 

county usually does concerts using the stage but called with an offer, if they give us money towards the 

summer concerts would we be interested in it.  Mrs. McAndrew replied to the county yes but she felt it 
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would be better at the Seaport for the concerts since they have a stage and there is a place for people to 

dance, its hard at the ballfield to dance.           

 

Members Forum: 

No members forum. 
 

Public Forum: 

No public forum.   

 

Approval of Secretary Services.     
  

MOTION SECOND NAME YEAS NAYS ABSTAIN ABSENT   
Brian Martin 

   
X 

     X 
 

Doris Mathisen   X 
   

  
Joanne McAndrew   X 

   

 
      Ryan McAndrew    

  
X  

     Christine Peterson   X 
   

 X Suzanne Taylor X    
 

Adjournment – Chairman at 7:50 PM 

Motion by Doris Mathisen, second by Suzanne Taylor to adjourn; all in favor, none opposed. 

  

Respectfully submitted:   

April D. Elley, Secretary 


